
Then God said…ON EAGLES’ WINGS  
 

Living here in Rio Verde we enjoy the quiet and the deep night darkness. Looking 
up into the dark sky we can watch a virtual train of planes, marked by their 
beacon lights, coming from all parts of the USA and the world. Every plane’s pilot 
knows exactly where they’re located and their destination, even though unable to 
see in the darkness. However, the pilot knows there will be plenty of light and 
runway markers for him or her to land safely.  
 
I am not an airplane pilot, but I think of times when I have driven at night, in total 
darkness. I can rely in part on the car’s lights and controls, but it can be 
challenging. I think specifically of driving on McDowell Mountain Road coming 
home to Rio Verde from Fountain Hills. I am grateful for the shiny road markers to 
keep me on course.   
 
Imagine trying to land an airplane or drive your car in total darkness. Without 
light, you would crash. How grateful you would be for light so that you might live. 
God knew that we would need light to guide us through life. “Your word is a lamp 
unto my feet and a light to my path.” Ps 119:105.  
 
That is why God gave us the Ten Commandments! People often think of them in a 
negative way, focusing on the “you shall not” of them. But what if we viewed 
them as they were intended, as a gift, as direction for life, a light to keep us safe? 
 
Moses led God’s people out of slavery in Egypt and gave them the Ten 
Commandments, which Jesus also affirmed for all of us. Then God said, “You have 
seen…how I bore you on eagles’ wings… Now therefore, if you obey my voice and 
keep my covenant, you shall be my treasured possession out of all the peoples. 
Indeed, the whole earth is mine, but you shall be for me a priestly kingdom and a 
holy nation.” Exodus 19:4-5. What a gift to them and to us! 
 
Do you have God’s light in your life? Please pass it on. There is so much darkness 
in this world. We need to be light bearers. Do you want to know more about 
being a bearer of God’s light? Visit a Bible based church. Speak with the pastor 
and ask him or her about God’s light. 


